
Colusa Unified School District 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

There will be a Public Hearing at the June 12, 2018 CUSD 

Board of Trustees’ regular meeting to discuss the 2018-2019 

Budget.  

Input is welcome from students, parents, staff and other 
interested parties.  The Board will be discussing components and 
assumptions that are being used to develop the 2018-19 District 
Budget.   
 

The meeting will be held at 5:15 p.m. in the Colusa Unified 

School District Conference Room, 745 10th Street, Colusa, CA 

95932. 

 


